TSC Scholarships
The Club has and does provide player scholarships for players unable to pay because of hardship. A Scholarship Request Form is available under the Information section on the website. The form should be completed, signed by the parent/legal guardian AND by either the Coach or Manager of the team, and forwarded to the address provided. The Scholarship Committee will review the request and provide feedback accordingly. Please note that the depending on budget and number as well as nature of requests, full or partial scholarships may be granted. There is also no guarantee that any scholarship will be granted. Demonstrated commitment to the Thunder Soccer Club from the player, family, and player’s team in the form of volunteering Club activities, (such as the TSC tournaments, etc.) is an expectation/ stipulation in granting scholarships. 

Scholarship requests are considered from applications meeting the designated Spring and Fall application deadlines and will only be granted for a single upcoming playing season. Fall and spring playing season scholarship requests must be submitted separately by the designated deadline. Note: Unless the player is NEW to the Club during an off-cycle, scholarship requests are due by July 15th for Fall play and December 15th for Spring play. There will be no exceptions. Requests not received by these cannot be considered.

